Sisociation Of Fire Districts

The Association of Fire Districts of the State of New York is pleased to'}’a'nnounce
our “Ned Carter” Scholarship availability of four (4) $1,500.00 scholarshipsto
New York State High School Seniors who will be graduating in June of 2017.

THE STUDENT MUST BE RELATED TO A FIREFIGHTER, BE A FIREFIGHTER, OR
BE AN EXPLORER IN A FIRE DEPARTMENT OR DISTRICT, THAT IS A CURRENT
PAID MEMBER IN GOOD STANDING OF THE ASSOCIATION OF FIRE DISTRICTS
OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK.

These scholarships are named in memory of Past President Edward “Ned” Carter
and all deceased past presidents of the State Association. In keeping with Ned’s
life of community service and dedication to helping others, these awards will be
presented to those young people who will be pursuing a post-secondary career in
the community service—related areas of endeavor at either a two- or four-year
college next year.

Applications will be available online on the Association’s website
(www.firedistnys.com) and from your high school guidance department. The
application printed and mailed as directed. Questions can be addressed to
firetrain@optonline.net or 631-774-7313.

To be considered for this honor, applications MUST be postmarked by the first
Saturday in March and mailed to: AFDSNY Scholarship Committee, %, Eugene
Petricevich, P.O. Box 133, Brookhaven, NY 11719. The scholarships will

be awarded at the schools’ Senior awards ceremonies.

The Association Scholarship Committee

“Serving Fire District Officers Through Education”
OFFICE: 1-631-947-2079 « FAX: 1- 631-207-1655
VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.FIREDISTNYS.COM




